
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE, 
Submit your application Today! 

 

Don’t miss 
this scholarship

opportunity  
The Governor’s Institute is offering scholarships to attend the 2024 Addiction Medicine 
Conference to be held in Asheville on April 19-20, 2024! Scholarships are provided by the Dr. 
Henry Blansfield Addiction Medicine Education Fund, the NC Society of Addiction Medicine and the 
Governor’s Institute. All scholarships cover registration fees for the full conference. 

Benefits of attending:

     • Receive up-to-date substance use related education, applicable across general medical, as well        
         as addiction specialty practices
     • Learn from the experts during didactic plenary sessions
     • Select areas for individualized attention with focused, skill-based workshops

Scholarship Eligibility 
You must be a medical, NP or PA student or resident in training with an interest in Addiction 
Medicine to apply. Students from historically marginalized or underrepresented populations are  
encouraged to apply.

Submit your application TODAY for the 2024 Addiction Medicine Conference!

https://addiction-medicine.org/scholarships/

Apply by: MARCH15, 2024
Applicants will be notified of awards by April 5, 2024

For questions, contact Alex O’Neil at alex@govinst.org or 919-256-7421.


